
Congratulations on the 1st of
September – Independence Day!

Dear compatriots!

Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent sincerely
congratulates all of you on the 29th anniversary of the

independence of the Republic of Uzbekistan!

We wish health and happiness to you and your family, priece
and prosperity, success in your work and good deeds for the

prosperity of our great Motherland!

We have much to be proud of, and we look confidently into our
future! Therefore, we celebrate this bright holiday –
Independence Day – with special enthusiasm and joy.

May peace and tranquility always reign in our country, and the
sky over our Motherland always be clear!

May our independence last forever!
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